Are there any holiday breaks?
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Generally, holiday breaks are not observed at CSU Global, which means you may end up taking
courses over most holidays. There is a one-week break in between trimesters as well as a one-
week Winter break during the Winter-A and Winter-B terms (these terms are 9-weeks long to
accommodate the break). During the Winter break, no assignments will be due, the late policy will
be "frozen", and no attendance will be taken.

Please see the academic calendar for specific break information.


https://csuglobal.edu/student-success/academic-calendar

